
 

 

 

 

 
 

What you need to do. 
1. Pick one man from your church to promote this ministry to the people in 

your church.  It would be nice if the Pastor promoted this and another man 

be the contact man to organize it. 

 

2. Make copies of the bulletin insert (front and back) and place in your 

bulletin several times through February and March. 

 

3. If possible play the IMPACT 2016 video (found on our website) to your 

congregation.  

 

4. Pick 1 or more scheduled workdays that you will organize a group (men 

women and teens) from your church to come to Sylvania and help with the 

work. We provided a sign-up sheet for you to post in your church. 

 

5. Once a date is picked email Brian Tinker at Brian.Scott.Tinker@gmail.com 

and let him know the date. Then keep up with him as to how many people 

will be coming so we know how to plan. 

 

6. Also, don’t forget to organize a group of people to come out June 18th to 

help us distribute flyers throughout the neighborhoods. 

 

7. Encourage the people in your church to donate whatever they feel God 

may be leading them to donate to help us cover the costs of building 

materials. 


